
The Hon. Jeremy Rockliff
Premier
Parliament House
HOBART  TAS  7000

29 July 2024

Dear Premier 

We are current and former academic staff of the University of Tasmania.

Tasmania needs a strong and successful university to be the preferred choice of all Tasmanians for their higher education. 

We strongly support your initiatives to protect the most important physical asset of our university, the campus at Sandy Bay, 
and to refurbish STEM facilities there as part of a vibrant multi-disciplinary campus. Refurbishment of existing purpose-
built facilities will minimise the cost and enable world-standard facilities to be available and ready for use quickly.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alison Alexander (Humanities)

Mr Max Atkinson (former Dean, Faculty of Law)

Dr Ruth Barton (Business and Economics)

Emeritus Professor Michael Bennett (History)

Professor John Burgess (Medicine)

Emeritus Distinguished Professor Alan Canty (Chemistry)

Ms Jacky Collyer (Creative Arts and Media)

Mr Robert Cotgrove (Geography)

Emeritus Professor Ralph Crane (Humanities)

Mr Paddy Dalton (Biological Sciences)

Adjunct Professor Noel Davies (Central Science Laboratory)

Dr Peter Doe (Engineering)

Associate Professor Richard Doyle (Tasmanian Institute of Agriculture)

Dr David Dunbabin (Wicking Dementia Research Education Centre)

Ms Jane Edwards (Conservatorium of Music)

Emeritus Professor Larry Forbes (Mathematics & Physics)

Dr Louise Grimmer (Business and Economics)

Emeritus Distinguished Professor Paul Haddad (Chemistry)

Professor Darla Hatton MacDonald (Business and Economics)

Emeritus Professor Marcus Haward (IMAS)

Dr Elise Histed (Geography)

Dr Jan Hogan (Creative Arts and Media)

Emeritus Professor Jonathon Holmes (Creative Arts and Media)

Dr Claire Horner (Business and Economics)

Dr Robert Howie (Medicine)

Emeritus Professor Keith Jacobs (Social Sciences)

Dr Peter Jarvis (Physics)

Dr Maya Kamenetsky (Earth Sciences)

Professor Vadim Kamenetsky (Earth Sciences)

Emeritus Professor Aynsley Kellow (Social Sciences)

Mr John Livermore (former Dean, Economics and Commerce)

Professor Mirek Macka (Chemistry)

Emeritus Distinguished Professor Jeff Malpas (Philosophy)

Dr Owen Marshall (Menzies Institute for Medical Research)

Dr Eva Meidl (German)

Professor Neil Mickleborough (Engineeering) 

Clinical Associate Professor Ian Middleton (Medicine) 

Dr Terence Moore (Social Sciences)

Emeritus Professor Brad Potts (Biological Sciences)

Professor Saxby Pridmore (Medicine)

Emeritus Distinguished Professor Jim Reid (Biological Sciences)

Adjunct Professor John Ross (Biological Sciences)

Dr Bruce Scott (former Dean, Faculty of Science)

Professor Pam Sharpe (History)

Dr Kamal Singh (Tasmanian Institute of Agriculture)

Dr Michelle Somerton (Education)

Emeritus Professor Michael Stoddart  
(Institute for Marine and Antarctic Studies)

Professor Rodney Thomson (Humanities)

Emeritus Professor Bruce Tranter (Social Sciences)

Dr Susan Turland (Chemistry)

Adjunct Professor Rene Vaillancourt (Biological Sciences)

Emeritus Professor Justin Walls (Medicine)

Emeritus Distinguished Professor Rob White (Social Sciences)

Dr Trevor Wilmshurst (Business and Economics)

Dr Elisabeth Wilson (History)

Ms Amanda Wojtowicz (former Dean, Faculty of Music)
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